
 

 

Vicarage Road, Kings Heath, Birmingham, B14 7QJ 

Girls’ selective grammar school: 1102 on roll, with 355 in the Sixth Form 

Headteacher: Ms K.Stevens 

Telephone: 0121 444 2150 

Email:head@kechg.org.uk 

 

 

Pupil Enabler 
From September 2024 

Salary: SCP 3.0, £22,737 pro-rata, actual salary £18,466.46 

33.75 hrs per week, 08.30-15.45, term-time only 

We are looking to recruit a one academic year intern post to take on the role of Pupil Enabler. Each year we 

try to offer this opening to current Year 13 students who are looking to get a gap year experience or, to ex-

Camp Hill students at the end of their degree course. 

This position offers the opportunity to gain experience in working closely with student(s) who require specific 

support. In addition, you would be part of a team of colleagues working across departments to assist with a 

variety of SEND needs. 

Applications are by letter to Ms Stevens (no more than one side of A4). Closing date for applications is 12pm 

Friday 12th July 2024 

Completed applications should be addressed for the attention of: Ms K. Stevens, Headteacher. 

Please get in touch - we look forward to hearing from you!  

The Schools of King Edward VI in Birmingham is an educational charity supporting eleven schools and is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 

of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Applicants will be required to undergo child protection screening 

appropriate to the post, including checks with past employers and the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS). 

This post is covered by Part 7 of the Immigration Act (2016) and therefore the ability to speak fluent and spoken English is an essential requirement for this 

role. 

CHARITY NUMBER: 529051 
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